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Literacy In Literacy this week, we will be looking at diary entries from WWI and WWII and 
completing comprehension based on these. We will continue to look at the 
features of diaries and write our own diary entries.  
We will also be continuing our class novel ‘The Butterfly Lion.  
You can support your child at home by engaging in plenty of book talk when 
listening to your children read. 
 

Maths Year 3 will continue to consolidate their knowledge on subtraction with 
exchange.   
 
Year 4 will continue with area and perimeter and will also be focusing on 
estimation and inverse operations.  
 
We will be really focusing upon times tables this year in both Year 3 and 4.  You 
can support your child at home by encouraging them to practice them as often as 
possible. 
 

P.E 
 
Music 

P.E is on a Tuesday and a Friday.  Children need both indoor and outdoor kits.   
 
Ukulele will continue on Wednesday could all children remember to bring in their 
instrument.  
 
 

Spellings 
 

Spellings will be given out today and children will be tested next Monday.  

Creative 
Curriculum 

Our new topic is Flow.  We will continue to look at the water cycle, rivers of the 
world and countries and cities of the UK.  We will also be focusing on countries in 
Europe this week and the children will choose one European country to research.  
.   

Other 
Information 

 
 
 
 

 

Any questions please see me after school 

@twitter - https://twitter.com/newburghrigby 


